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  Jet ,1983-05-09 The weekly source of African
American political and entertainment news.
  Personal Foul Tim Donaghy,2010-06-29 The media
has often speculated and sports fans have debated,
but until now no one has known the real story.
Personal Foul takes an in-depth look at former NBA
referee Tim Donaghy and the betting scandal that
rocked professional basketball. This is the
decisive book that reveals exactly what was done
and how it all happened. Which games were affected
and how? Did referees target particular players or
teams? Just how much did the NBA know and when?
How did the mafia get involved? The book answers
all of these questions and more. Thrilling and
poignant, Personal Foul takes readers on the
journey of one man wrestling his own demons and
shines a light on a culture of gambling and
directive officiating in the NBA that promises to
change the way sports fans view the game forever.
The book also includes a foreword by Phil Scala,
the FBI Special Agent who worked the Gambino case.
  Jet ,2008-05-12 The weekly source of African
American political and entertainment news.
  Jet ,2008-05-12 The weekly source of African
American political and entertainment news.
  Love Him, Hate Him Jason Whitlock,2004 This book
contains columns dealing with personal stories,
memorable events, key issues, and defining moments
in KC sports filtered through Jason's eyes. There
is celebration, criticism, predictions,
challenges, and humor. Any serious discussion of
the last ten years in Kansas City sports would
have to include Jason Whitlock, and this book is
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the perfect place to begin that discussion.
  Inside the Cage Wight Martindale Jr.,2010-05-11
The most popular outdoor basketball court in New
York City is half the regulation size, offers no
seating, and has sidelines bounded by a chain-link
fence. But the summer league on West 4th Street in
Greenwich Village has developed its share of stars
and has become known throughout the world for
another reason: Here the only thing that matters
is the game. Inside the Cage follows the West 4th
Street's summer league through a single season,
chronicling its legendary history along the way.
From 1970s playground legend Fly Williams to NBA
veteran Anthony Mason and L.A. Lakers guard Smush
Parker, three generations of players have mastered
their game at West 4th Street. And the Cage itself
-- located in one of the wealthiest neighborhoods
in America and frequented by men from the Bronx,
Brooklyn, and Harlem -- proves that talent can
flourish even in the most unlikely places.
  Red Holzman Mort Zachter,2020-02-04 The
Definitive Biography of a Coaching Legend Hanging
high atop the world’s most famous arena, Madison
Square Garden, is the name “Holzman” and the
number “613.” That is the total number of wins by
former New York Knicks head coach Red Holzman,
which is the most in franchise history. While he
spent six years as a player and another six as an
executive, he’s most famous for his time at the
helm of the Knickerbockers, where he led the team
to their only two championships: the first in
1969–70 and the second in 1972–73. He coached the
team for fourteen seasons during his illustrious
career, was named one of the top ten coaches in
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NBA history, and was elected to the Basketball
Hall of Fame in 1986. Former MSG president Dave
Checketts once said, “Red was the finest human
being I’ve ever known.” But not much is known
about the soft-spoken and private Holzman, as he
was the type of person to downplay his own
accomplishments. In Red Holzman: The Life and
Legacy of a Hall of Fame Basketball Coach, author
Mort Zachter has taken on the challenge of sharing
this coach’s incredible story. From humble
beginnings as the son of immigrant parents growing
up in Brooklyn, Holzman paved a path of excellence
at every level. From his time in the Navy to
breaking into the NBA and his rise through the
coaching channels, author Zachter leaves no stone
unturned. With interviews with those who played
with, against, and for Red, including Bill
Bradley, Phil Jackson, Bob Cousy, and Walt Clyde
Frazier to name a few, the life of a basketball
pioneer—one that has since been held quiet—is
shared for the first time.
  Havin' a Ball Richie Adubato,Peter
Kerasotis,2020-10 In Havin’ a Ball one of
basketball’s most colorful characters and
storytellers chronicles his life in the game, from
high school coach in New Jersey to head coach in
both the NBA and the WNBA. Richie Adubato isn’t a
Hall of Fame name, but he’s one of basketball’s
most beloved coaches, with a lifetime of stories
that are humorous and heartfelt, poignant and
personal. Adubato’s career has crossed paths with
many of basketball’s most memorable people and
events. Starting in the 1960s, he was part of the
Jersey Guys, a group of young junior high and high
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school coaches—including Hubie Brown, Dick Vitale,
and Mike Fratello—who all later went on to coach
in the NBA. He was hired as Vitale’s assistant
coach with the Pistons in 1979. Then, three years
later, he was hired by Hubie Brown as the Knicks’
assistant coach. He would stay in pro basketball
for the next twenty-five years, with stints as
head coach for the Dallas Mavericks and Orlando
Magic and the WNBA’s New York Liberty and
Washington Mystics. In fact, he is the first coach
to have led teams in both leagues to the playoffs.
Adubato grew up as an Irish Italian Jersey kid
with modest aspirations who went on to experience
a fascinating ride in pro basketball. He tells
readers how a young Magic team led by Shaquille
O’Neal came undone, about his years coaching the
Mavericks at a time when the NBA was never more
popular, what it was like to coach in the WNBA
when the Liberty were outdrawing the Knicks in
attendance, and what it was like to coach with,
and against, other Hall of Famers. Havin’ a Ball
takes readers into locker rooms, planes,
practices, games, and off court to the inner world
of pro basketball with an insider’s unique
perspective.
  Solving the Riddle Dr. Kevin H. Abdur-
Rahman,2019-04-29 Dr. Abdur–Rahman's life journey
took on an unusual evolutionary process from
delinquency to adult court, long–term
incarceration, rehabilitation, and a progressive
and productive life. From Pop Warner quarterback
to one of the most recognized drug dealers in
Philadelphia and one of the most influential
people on the campus of one of America's most
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historic universities. To solve the riddle of
life's journey, there are questions that must be
answered, mysteries that must be solved, and
meaning applied to both. In this book, Dr.
Abdur–Rahman has presented a case study of an
at–risk youth and ex–felon that demonstrated the
example that, if given healthy information, one
can avoid and even transcend the environmental
influences and dysfunction that create negative
outcomes. In addition, he has given working
professionals in the field of delinquency
prevention ideas that can help them develop their
own successful methodologies and has proven a
vital need for Clean Slate legislation to create a
second–chance forum, so other successfully
transitioned ex–felons do not have to hide their
past and employers can feel comfortable hiring
ex–felons. You will hear him tell stories about
situations and individual relationships, each
giving hints to the riddle that he had to solve
for himself. Anyone wanting an autographed copy of
my book can go to my website
www.solvingtheriddlellc.com and pay through PayPal
to get an autographed copy.
  The Fix Is Still In Brian Tuohy,2019-06-04 In
this long-anticipated sequel to his jarring
takedown of professional sports, The Fix Is In,
internationally recognized game fixing expert and
scholarly authority Brian Tuohy further reveals
the truths all sports fans need to know. Based on
dedicated research and previously unreleased FBI
files, each chapter exposes sports in a manner
none of the major leagues’ broadcast partners
would dare attempt. No sport or league is spared
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as Tuohy rips through not only the likes of the
NFL, NBA, MLB, NHL, and NASCAR, but also the PGA,
UFC, eSports, horse racing, boxing, and both NCAA
football and basketball. Along the way,
championships are revealed as frauds, referees are
exposed as accomplices, and legends are
demolished. No sports fans should watch another
game until they read this book and understand what
truly is being presented as “pure” in America’s
professional sports leagues.
  Coaching Myths Rick Albrecht,2013-04-19 Unlike
the generations of coaches that have gone before
them, today’s coaches are expected not only to
teach motor skills to young athletes but to do so
in an environment that is conducive to the
ethical, emotional, social and physical well-being
of each one of them. Each of the 15 chapters of
this book presents, and then systematically
debunks, the most pervasive, persistent and
potentially harmful myths in coaching, including
such chestnuts as “play by my rules,” “winning is
the ultimate goal” and “there’s no I in ‘team.’”
Although the information in every chapter is based
on current scientific evidence (and there are
numerous source notes), each is written in the
everyday language of coaches and covers topics
that are of particular interest to coaches,
parents, athletic administrators, recreation
programming specialists—and even the occasional
fan.
  Best NBA Teams of All Time Will
Graves,2014-08-01 This title features NBA teams in
their greatest seasons. From the 1952-53
Minneapolis Lakers (before they moved to Los
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Angeles) all the way to the 2012-13 Miami Heat.
Basketball fans will love Spotlight stats and
informative boxes for each team. Not to mention
great full-color and historic action photographs.
Aligned to Common Core standards and correlated to
state standards. SportsZone is an imprint of Abdo
Publishing, a division of ABDO.
  Kansas Jayhawks Drew Silverman,2013-08-01 Kansas
Jayhawks is a beginner's history of the University
of Kansas men's basketball team. Beginning with
program's early years, readers will experience the
team's highest and lowest moments and meet the key
players and legendary coaches who made it happen.
Short biographies, fun facts, informative
sidebars, and revealing quotes and anecdotes
combine with action-packed photographs to enhance
the Jayhawks' story, allowing your readers Inside
College Basketball! Aligned to Common Core
Standards and correlated to state standards.
SportsZone is an imprint of Abdo Publishing, a
division of ABDO.
  Basketball Jackie MacMullan,Rafe Bartholomew,Dan
Klores,2019-10-15 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER •
Inspired by a major ESPN film series, this is an
extraordinary oral history of basketball—its eye-
opening untold history, its profound deeper
meaning, its transformative influence on the
world—as told through an unprecedented series of
candid conversations with the game’s ultimate
icons. This is the greatest love story never told.
It has passion and heartbreak, triumph and
betrayal. It is deeply intimate yet crosses
oceans, upends lives and changes nations. This is
the true story of basketball. It is the story of a
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Canadian invention that took over America, and the
world. Of a supposed “white man’s sport” that
became a way for people of color, women, and
immigrants to claim a new place in society. Of a
game that demands everything of those who love it,
yet gives so much back in return. To tell this
story, acclaimed journalists Jackie MacMullan,
Rafe Bartholomew and Dan Klores embarked on a
groundbreaking mission to interview a staggering
lineup of basketball trailblazers. For the first
time hundreds of legends, from Kobe, Lebron and
Steph Curry to Magic Johnson, Dr. J and Jerry
West, spoke movingly about their greatest passion.
Former NBA commissioner David Stern and iconic
coaches like Phil Jackson and Coach K opened up
like never before. Those who shattered glass
ceilings, from Bill Russell and Yao Ming to Cheryl
Miller and Lisa Leslie, explained what it really
took to lay claim to their place in the game. At
once a definitive oral history and something far
more revelatory and life affirming, Basketball: A
Love Story is the defining untold oral history of
how basketball came to be, and what it means to
those who love it.
  Fast Forwards Paul Ladewski,2008 Follow seven
NBA superstars from their unque beginnings all the
way to the top--P. [4] of cover.
  Secondary Break Marvin Williams,2020-08-26 This
book is about a young man who came from a
dysfunctional and abusive family and fell in love
with the sport of basketball. His love and passion
for the game would take him on a lifelong journey,
a journey of disappointments, setbacks, and
finally triumph. This book will show how, by
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continuing to follow your passions and dreams,
anything can be possible.
  Personal Foul Brooke O'Brien,2020-12-16 Sydney
Carr knows better than to mix business with
pleasure. She's had a long, hard road to get to
where she is now. She landed her dream job, and
she's not about to risk it all for the newest
basketball recruit.The stakes are high for Colson
Rush. When he's traded to the Miami Blaze, his
focus is on one thing-winning. But when he helps a
fiery redhead fight off a mugger, he can't deny
the sparks between them. Although she tries,
neither can she.Too bad she's his new coach's
daughter.Giving into the temptation is one
personal foul neither of them can back down
from.Personal Foul was previously featured in the
Playing to Win Anthology and is now expanded to a
full-length novel.
  Rolling on the River Steve Neal,1999 In these
pages, you'll meet the state legislator who never
met a special interest he did not like, an
alderman groveling to a mob boss, and the
prosecutor who gained notoriety as a publicity
hound.--BOOK JACKET. Neal's beat is politics, but
his interests are rich and varied. He also writes
about sports, music, literature, and film with a
point of view that is fresh and original.--BOOK
JACKET.
  Best NBA Shooters of All Time Barry
Wilner,2014-08-01 These point-makers rarely miss
the bucket. You'll find players like, Kareem
Abdul-Jabbar, Larry Bird, Michael Jordan, and
Kevin Durant featured in this title (among many
more). Basketball fans will love Spotlight stats
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and informative boxes for each player. Not to
mention great full-color and historic action
photographs. Aligned to Common Core standards and
correlated to state standards. SportsZone is an
imprint of Abdo Publishing, a division of ABDO.
  Jet ,1997-05-05 The weekly source of African
American political and entertainment news.
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